

## Free health, wellbeing and development checks for prep students

Dear Prep Parents/Carers,

The Primary School Nursing Program is a free service offered by the Department of Education to all Prep/Foundation students and their families during their child's first year of school.

The program aims to assist in the early identification of children with potential health and development related learning difficulties and offers screening which may include:











health



**Motor Skills** 



**Behaviour and social skills** 

The Primary School Nurse also provides advice, information and referrals to other health and support services.

If you would like your child to engage with the Primary School Nursing Program, please complete the

**Online School Entrant Health** Questionnaire, accessed through the QR code or link on your mobile device or computer Note To commence registration press the register tab and once completed press the submit tab. Thankyou!

Please note:

A paper version of the School Entrant Health Questionnaire is available from your child's school.

If you have any questions or concerns about this service, you can speak with your child's teacher or contact the Primary School Nurse:

A Sharyn Gibbs

44337618

Sharyn.gibbs@ education.vic.gov.au

**Online School Entrant Health Questionnaire** 



https://students.educationapps. vic.gov.au/sehg/s/





